
Great Wood Primary School 
Vicarage Road, Upper Tean, Staffordshire, ST10 4LE. Tel: 01538 702355 option 4.                                                 

E-mail: office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk  

We look forward to meeting you. 

 Looking for the right school? 

 
Is your child due to start school in September 2024?  If yes, come and see what Great 

Wood Primary School has to offer.  We are a small village school, with a true family ethos, 

caring and dedicated staff, offering high-quality education. 

 

All families are welcome to visit our amazing school. We will be holding some informal tours 

of our school, on the following dates: 

 

 Wednesday 11th October 9.45am 

 Wednesday 18th October 3.45pm 

 Wednesday 25th October 9.45am 

 

If you would like to come and see what we have to offer, please contact us on 01538 

702355 option 4 or email the school office.  Please contact us if you would like to visit us at 

an alternative time. 

 

The school tours are by appointment only. During the morning tour you will be able to see 

the children learning in their classroom.  

We look forward to meeting you and showcasing all that Great Wood has to offer.  
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